
From: Jim Rodgers 

Sent: Wednesday, August 20, 2008 3:31 PM 

To: Barry Becker 

Subject: FW: Williamson County Tennis Center Contract Extension 
Barry, 
This contract is working well for the county.  All of the aspects of the operation are being accomplished successfully and 
the tennis customers that we have heard from are very satisfied with Danny and his operation.  This is the last of the 
contract extension  so we must rebid after this extension.   Should you need any further information please let me know.  
 

Jim Rodgers  
Williamson County 
Director, Parks and Recreation 
512/260-4263; Fax 512/260-4231 
jrodgers@wilco.org 
 
From: Daniel Meek [mailto:dan@dansadvantage.com]  
Sent: Sunday, August 17, 2008 8:00 PM 
To: Jim Rodgers 
Subject: Williamson County Tennis Center Contract Extension 

 
Hi Jim: 
 

Our tennis contract is coming up for another possible one year extension on September 30, 2008.  As we discussed, we feel our 

tennis operation is going well and would like to extend the contract for another year.   

 

Thanks for allowing us to serve Williamson County in this capacity. 

 

Please let me know if this is granted.  

 

Danny Meek 

dan@dansadvantage.com  

mobile 512-784-7814  
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